
HAMMOND REEF GOLD PROJECT 
RESPONSE TO COMMENTS ON FINAL EIS/EA 

COMMENT – A-5 
Source: Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency 

Summary of Comment 
Permits are not required under the federal Species at Risk Act since, “Construction or operational activities that 
kill, harm, harass threatened/endangered species or damages/destroys their habitat”, will not occur on federal 
land in the context of this project.   

The regulations under the Migratory Birds Convention Act do not provide for authorizations or permits for the 
incidental take (or disturbance) of migratory birds their nests or eggs in the course of industrial or other activities. 

Proposed Action 
Corrections should be made to the table “Summary of Permitting Requirements” regarding the Species at Risk 
Act and the Migratory Birds Convention Act. 

Reference to EIS 
EIS Permitting Requirements Page 10-4 Table 10-1

Response 
Thank you for this comment.  There will be no further changes to the Final EIS/EA Report; however it is 
acknowledged that permits are not required under the federal Species at Risk Act or the Migratory Birds 
Convention Act. 
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